

The Red House 135 Station Road Impington, Cambridge CB24 9NP, UK

tel: +44 (0) 1223 233971 | *fax:* +44 (0) 1223 232876 *email:* secretariat@iwcoffice.org | *web:* iwcoffice.org

SB/JAC/31524 17 April 2012

CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS IWC.CCG.1005

Request for infractions reports ahead of the Commission's 64th Annual Meeting in 2012

The Secretariat would like to request that reports of any infractions be submitted by 28 May 2012.

The Infractions Sub-committee has adopted a form and checklist for reporting infractions, including reporting details of any infractions committed in previous years that remain unresolved. The form and checklist are attached, and they are also available on IWC's website at: http://www.iwcoffice.org/conservation/infractions.htm While use of the form is not compulsory, Contracting Governments do have to fulfil their reporting obligations under Article IX.4 of the Convention.

Should you have any questions, please contact Cherry Allison at the Secretariat (Cherry.Allison@iwcoffice.org).

Simon Brockington
Secretary to the Commission

c.c. Intergovernmental Organisation observers to the IWC